
	

	

Dear studentes, 

First of all, we hope everything is going well and that you have also started to prepare 
for the upcoming academic year 2020/2021 regarding the new reality caused by the 
worldwide impact of the COVID19.  

In relation with the mobility of students in our institution for the academic Year 
2020/2021, we would like to invite you to continue with our mobility programme. We 
will be very glad to welcome exchange participants from September 2020, either for the 
full year or any of the two semesters.  

In Andalusia, an agreement has been adopted on common criteria for the adaptation of 
university teaching to the sanitary conditions caused by the epidemic of COVID19 
during the academic year 2020/21. In the planning of this year, considering the 
evolution of the pandemic, some restrictions could be required in the classroom capacity 
to ensure the physical distance between people in the best scenario or even the necessity 
of suspending again classroom teaching on the entire system or just in specific centres 
or educational clusters in case of a new outbreak.  

The Universidad de Málaga and the School of Law, following the recommendations of 
this agreement with the intention of avoiding crowding and guarantying security 
distance of at least 1.5 meters will decide a combination of classroom teaching and 
online instruction –i.e. synchronous classes–, apart from online training activities for the 
student’s self-organized learning in a blended learning system.  

In the situation of a possible change of scenario due to force majeure, it is possible that 
the Universidad de Málaga -following its own guidelines or from national and 
international regulatory bodies- will be adapted to the changes of this scenario which 
forces a modification on the mobility exchanges before starting the mobility. This 
modifications of the type of mobility will be implemented always according to the 
principles of flexibility, security and minimizing the economic and academic impact. 
Regardless the type of the mobility, the interinstitutional agreement between the 
Universidad de Málaga and home institutions guarantees the academic recognition of 
the courses completed during the mobility. 

Anyway, if you have any doubts or questions, please do not hesitate to contact with us. 

Looking forward seeing you in Málaga!   

Stay safe and healthy.  

Kind regards,  

 

Dr. Elena del Mar García Rico 
Vice-dean for International Relations 
  


